
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

THE NPC RELEASES FOR PUBLIC COMMENT ITS REPORT ON “DIGITAL 

FUTURES: SOUTH AFRICA'S READINESS FOR THE 'FOURTH INDUSTRIAL 

REVOLUTION'” 

 

The NPC is releasing a research report for public comment on Digital Futures: South 

Africa's Readiness for the 'Fourth Industrial Revolution'.  

This paper contributes to a wider assessment by the NPC of economic performance and 

is being released with the objective of enabling public engagement on this and other 

critical topics.  The paper is available at: 

https://www.nationalplanningcommission.org.za/Publications_Reports 

Members of the public are requested to submit comments and feedback by July 27, 2020 

to Mr Ashraf Kariem via  ashraf@dpme.gov.za  

Kindly direct all media queries to Sandisiwe Mapine via Sandisiwe@dpme.gov.za / 

071 370 1048  
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